
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Sports Committee President  

January 20th, 2024  

 

 

 

To all, NF-affiliated CMAS. 

To all CMAS organisations 

 

 

Information Notice 

SportDiving 2024 
 

Dear Friend, 

Since the end of the COVID epidemic, some activities have struggled to restart and thus not 
have an average level of participation again. 

This is the case for SportDiving and the 2022 and 2023 Championships, which did not have the 
expected number of participants. 

Thus, for the 2024 SportDiving World Championships in Portugal, in addition to the participation 
of the national teams of the affiliated federations, registration is open to members of non-
affiliated federations with the principle of the Super License. 

SportDiving is an excellent opportunity to develop a sports activity in the diving federations. 

CMAS and the federations need to be able to continue to develop this activity. 

So, we decided to go to you and organise a workshop to present this project to you. 

You will, therefore, find attached to this notice the invitation and the workshop presentation, 
which is scheduled on Saturday, 17 February, in two sessions to allow the federations of the 
different time zones to participate. 

To conclude, I would like to point out that the workshop is open to everyone, including 
federations, clubs, and athletes interested in or wishing to learn more about this sport. 

I hope to see you at this workshop. 

Kind regards 

President Sports Committee 
Michel GAUNARD 

 


